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Dear Sir
The proposed Stonehenge tunnel will be very expensive and incredibly disruptive .
I believe that two lanes can be built parallel to the existing road  which then goes on to become a flyover for
Winter bourne stoke .
The road will need to start on the north side of the A303 , cross the existing road after the Blickling site and
then run parallel with theA303  to a flyover .
There will be a loss of some barrows but this is small in comparison with the current proposal .
This plan is deliverable  and will deal with the mind blowing congestion we currently have at a reasonable price
.
 Yours faithfully
Christine Glover




